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Behr Alloys Chemical License No. 12-20172-01
ATTN: Mr. Kevin R. Jacobs e30 -1 O..

1100 Seminary Street ,

Rockford, IL 61105 -.

..

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 28, 1983, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in our
letter dated January 12, 1983. We have no further questions re-
garding your response to Item.1. Regarding Item 2, your response did
not specifically address your. corrective action in this matter.

As a result oi' a telephone conversation with you on March 2,1983
in regards to Item 2, it is our understanding that you will be testing
your sealed sources for leakage and/or contamination at intervals not
to exceed six months. Please advise us if our understanding is not
Correct. .

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

.

Sincerely.
.?

hWe e

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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